
Teacher Instructions for using 
Schoolcloud for Parents’ 

Evenings



Creating an Account

• You will receive an 
email telling you that 
an account has been 
created for you and 
inviting you to set a 
password

• The website address is 
contained in the email 
but it also saved on 
the school website in 
the Staff Tab

• You will also find a set 
of these instructions 
in the Staff Tab



Logging in

• When you navigate to the website, 
you will be asked to login using 
your email address and password 
that you created.

• This is our school login webpage:

https://stmaryscs.schoolcloud.co.uk

• It is really important that you are on 
the Teacher Login (at the bottom of 
this page you can see Parent Login 
and Administrator – if you are not 
on the Teacher Login, Teacher Login 
will be one of the options here

https://stmaryscs.schoolcloud.co.uk/


• When you login the 
screen will look like 
this

• You need to click on 
“My Bookings” to see 
your appointments



Your page will now look like this.



If we have scheduled multiple 
evenings, then clicking on 
“Change” will allow you to 
select the correct evening.



If you scroll down the page, you will be able to see your appointments.



If it helps, you can right click on an appointment and add 
notes which would be visible to you during the meeting.



• When you click on 
the meeting to start, 
you will be asked to 
give permission to 
use your 
microphone, you will 
need to click allow

• You can test 
that speakers and 
microphone are 
working using this 
page which will 
appear when you try 
to start your first 
meeting



• When you join the 
meeting, the following 
page appears

• You can see yourself in the 
bottom corner

• It counts down until the 
parent appears in the large 
grey box

• A timer will also appear 
during the meeting telling 
you and the parents how 
long is left

• You can also see your 
schedule at the bottom 
indicating which parent is 
next



For further information you can refer to:
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/800-
teacher-how-to-run-your-appointments-over-video-call

We will also be available for face to face
staff training in school at the following times:

-Wednesday 30th June at 3:30pm
-Thursday 8th July at 3:30pm

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/800-teacher-how-to-run-your-appointments-over-video-call

